
November Special 
Events 
November 6th – 
Sophisticated Wine Tasting 
(Postponed) 

November 14th – A Beefy 
Affair 

November 26th – 
Thanksgiving Lunch 11-2 

Upcoming Events 

December 4 - First Friday 

December 5 - President’s 
Candlelight Dinner 

December 20 – Santa 
Brunch 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Visit our website 

www.golfdanvillecc.com 
for information on 
tennis and golf, to see 
menus, and to make a 
reservation.  Click on 
the Restaurant tab! 
Reservations can also 
be made by calling the 
Club at 442-5213 
Option 1. 
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From the Clubhouse….. 
Fall Is certainly here. It has been a good year so far for dining at 
the clubhouse. Please help us continue this by taking advantage of 
our curbside pickup. The menus for express curbside service will 
be in my weekly email to the membership. Chef and I are hopeful 
that we can open up again soon. We are still committed to cook 
and serve you at DCC. You may order anything off of the menu 
that you would like although Chef has put together some feature 
menus to help your decision making process and I have put 
together an online order form to make it easy for you. Hopefully 
we get to open back up in the month of November. I am rather 
excited for the wine tasting and all the events that we have 
planned for you. These are just postponed until we can open 
again. 

From the Kitchen….. 
I would like to take this opportunity to showcase two outstanding 
employees in the kitchen. Most of you already know Megan, who 
continues to be a great asset to the club. We also have another 
outstanding employee who has been here since I started in 2019. 
Jonathan Mason is currently enrolled in an online culinary program 
and is a young and upcoming chef. I would also like to thank the 
membership for making Megan and me feel so at home at DCC. 

I know all of us are ready to put this year behind us and look 
forward to a great 2021. We have some great new menu items on 
our fall menu, and I am looking forward to hearing any input you 
may have on our new menus. As always my kitchen door is always 
open and would love to hear any suggestions you may have. 

Sincerely, 

Chef Robert Eaton 
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Board of Directors 

Eric Shore, President 

David Henwood, Vice 
President 
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Kelly Strader, Secretary 

Diane Hampel 

Tuck Meyer 

Maruti Seth 

 

Follow us on  

Facebook & Instagram 

 

 
@danvillecountryclub1904 

 

From the Pro Shop….. 
We want to congratulate all of our winners this fall and thank 
everyone for their participation and support.  While the 
tournament season is over, the weather looks good enough for 
golf and the course is in wonderful shape.  Hope to see you soon! 
 
 Neil & Ryan 
 

Danville Country Club 
Fall Member-Guest Scramble 

October 17, 2020 
1st Lewis, Shutt, Herrmann, Ward  -13 $500 
2nd Edwards, Moore, Brown, Feirichs  -12 $400 
3rd Pinnick, Girton, Woodworth, Pasco -11 $160 
3rd Stout, Jorgenson, Jorgenson, Hosch -11 $160  
 

2020 Fall TNL Results 
1st Austin Surprenant/John Munn  86 80/ea. 
2nd  Michael Gagnon/Eric Forsyth  84 70/ea. 
3rd Andy Hosch/Dean Shore   77 60/ea. 
4th Derek Girton/Mark Anderson  75 55/ea. 
5th Marilyn Mihm/Judy Myers   73 50/ea. 
6th Tom & Beth Chamberlain   72 45/ea. 
7th Zack & Kyle Girton    71 35/ea. 
7th Ron Lewis/Jim Felkner   71 35/ea. 
9th Ryan O’Shaughnessy/Rick Rotramel 66 30/ea. 
          
 

From the Golf Course….. 
From the Golf Course Superintendent: 
We are enjoying mild temperatures and the beauty of autumn.  
Our green grass provides a nice contrast to the array of leaf color 
out there.  Our trees contribute so much to this property, but we 
understand the frustration of searching for a golf ball among the 
fallen leaves.  This is the season when the maintenance staff 
focuses on leaf cleanup.  We appreciate your patience as the 
leaves sometimes drop faster that we can manage them, or they 
blow back on to the surfaces that were just cleared off.   
We will soon winterize the irrigation system and other plumbing 
out on the property.  We will likely remove the tee markers Nov.1 
so they do not get lost in the leaf cleanup process. Cups will be 
changed less frequently as play diminishes.  However, please 
continue to enjoy the golf course and do not forget to look up! Our 
golf course provides a useful “rest stop” for interesting, migrating 
birds.    
 


